
TO: LYCOMING LAW ASSOCIATION

FROM: Tammy L. Taylor, President

DATE: January 12, 2009

RE: Women in the Profession Committee

In early 2008, I reappointed Mary Kilgus, Esquire, as Chair of the Women in the

Profession Committee.  On October 20, 2008, I received an e-mail from Mary Kilgus in which

she advised that due to the lack of interest and her busy schedule, the WIP Committee has

disbanded.

Respectfully submitted,

Tammy L. Taylor
2008 LLA President


